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Opposition to the 10:1 Forex Leverage rule change

I am opposed to such a huge change in Forex leverage in the for US brokerages. I can only see the
demise of the USA broker houses as everyone moves to offshore brokers. I really don’t see the real need
to do this.
Thank you,
Gus Gutz

"Industry is the enemy of melancholy."
WFBjr


